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July 22, 2005 
 
 
 
Dear Consultant: 
 
The Missouri Highways and Transportation Commission will negotiate a contract with a consultant 
engineering firm to provide services for the preparation of an overhead sign inspection. 
 
Specific details for the requirements for preparation of this study can be found in the attached request for 
Proposal (RFP). 
 
If your firm would like to be considered for these services, you should prepare a proposal and submit it in 
accordance with the attached RFP. All information necessary for preparation of the proposal and 
submittal to the Missouri Department of Transportation (MoDOT) should be included in the RFP. 
 
We request all letters be received by 2:00 p.m. August 17, 2005 at the appropriate office. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
David B. Nichols, P.E. 
Director of Project Development 
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Attachments 
 
cc:      Mrs. Eileen Rackers-tr 
  Mr. Shyam Gupta-br 

Ms. Diane Heckemeyer-de  
Mr. Lester Woods-co 


